Derby Hospitals Choir Newsletter — September 2022

The committee are very pleased to be able to tell you that Derby Hospitals Choir will be restarting rehearsals and we
are grateful to St. John’s Methodist Church for allowing us to use their church.

Rehearsal times:
Wednesdays from 28-September to 7-December
7.30pm to 9.00pm (Doors open 7.15pm)

Location:
St. John’s Methodist Church, Birchover Way, Allestree , DE22 2QL
(between Park Farm Shopping Centre & Ferrers Way).

Parking:
Church carpark for 20 cars (free) or Park Farm Shopping Centre Car Park (free for 3 hours).

Cost:
There will be a £10 per person subscription to cover the room hire for the term.
Please bring a £10 note to the first rehearsal as we can only accept cash for the moment.

Music:

We do not have access to all the music yet, so we will be singing some of my arrangements initially, and perhaps
some items from Carols for Choirs. We are trying to borrow some copies of Carols for Choirs, and some of you may
already have a copy (or know someone who does).

Concert:

We aim to have the concert on Friday 9-December. (If this is a problem for many people we will have to look again.)
The concert venue will depend on the audience and choir size, so at the first rehearsal we will be asking you to make
a guess of how many tickets you are likely to sell to your friends.

Applications:
It is important we know how many are coming. If you are bringing a friend, please let us know about them as well, or
ask them to contact me by email or phone (0737 9966330).

Please reply by email or phone if you are coming, answering these four questions:

Name:
Phone number:
Voice part:

Can you tell us whether you can bring any of the following:
- Carols for Choirs 1 (Green)

- Carols for Choirs 2 (Orange)

- Carols for Choirs 3 (Blue)

- 100 Carols for Choirs (White)

Looking forward to 28™...

David Henshaw
Chairman
Tel: 0737 9966330



